
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 

 

The Inland Wetlands Commission of Brookfield, CT will hold a Public Hearing at 7:15 pm, 

remotely VIA ZOOM, on Monday, August 10, 2020 on 731 Federal Road #W-20-26 regarding 

two mixed-use buildings, including a drive thru with all the appropriate utilities, drainage, drives, 

and parking.  At this hearing, interested persons may appear and be heard, and written 

communications will be received. Said notice is on file in the Brookfield Land Use Office. 

   

ZOOM Login Instructions: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/473151440, Meeting ID: 473 151 440 or 

phone into: 1-646-518-9805 or 1-646-558-8656, Meeting ID: 473 151 440.  Dated in Brookfield, 

Connecticut, this 27th day of July, 2020 & 3rdth day of August, 2020.  S. Fox, Chair, Inland 

Wetlands Commission. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/473151440

